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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 

Siouxland Habitat for Humanity to Temporarily Close in Response to Covid 19 
 

Siouxland Habitat for Humanity is closing its Sioux City office and ReStore in a proactive effort to 

minimize the local spread of coronavirus. Resuming business as usual will be assessed weekly. 

Office staff will work remotely from their homes. Executive director, Fred Hexom stated, “This decision 

was made with the guidance of our Executive Board of Directors. Currently no staff are exhibiting any 

viral signs or symptoms. This is purely a preemptive measure to maintain the health and safety of our 

staff, volunteers, and retail visitors.” 

For additional information please contact Habitat at 712.255.6244 x 5. 

Siouxland Habitat for Humanity, founded in 1992, is an affiliate of Habitat for Humanity International – a 
Christian housing ministry. Siouxland Habitat for Humanity is an Equal Housing Opportunity. 
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